
 
 

June 14, 2018      [emailed to jscott@roe33.net]   
  

Jodi Scott 

ROE #33 

 

Dear Ms. Scott: 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. 
Your request was received on June 7, 2018. 

You requested the following: 

Request 1: All scores for all of the grants submitted for the FY 19 Preschool for All, FY 19 Preschool for 
All Expansion and FY 19 Prevention Initiative Program Grant Applications filed by all entities.  

Response 1: The attached document (FY19 ECBG scores.pdf) has been provided in response to this 
portion of your request.  

Request 2: A listing of all grant applicants that received priority points as listed in the RFSP.  

Response 2: This information is included in the aforementioned document.  

Request 3: Any and all calculations utilized to determine the funding level for FY 19 for the three grant 
programs identified above.   

Response 3: FOIA is a method through which individuals seek access to documents. It is not intended to 
serve as a way to obtain answers to questions. Please contact ISBE’s Early Childhood Division at (217) 
524-4835, who will assist you with this portion of your request.  

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kelly Weston 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
Attachments 



 


